David Simpson

Planning Services – Forward Planning

Solihull Metropolitan Borough Council

Bridgewater House

PO Box 18, Council House

Solihull

West Midlands

B91 9QS

16 August 2006

Dear Sirs

Solihull Council Submission Draft Statement of Community Involvement 

Thank you for inviting the Home Builders Federation to comment on the above.  The HBF has no further comments.

The Federation looks forward to receiving further notification of the progress of the LDF.

Yours faithfully

Hanna Mawson

Regional Planner 

Midlands and South West

Please note the change of name to the Home Builders Federation and our change of address below.  Please can you amend your records accordingly.

